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 The National Honor Society purchased turkeys and collected canned goods to deliver to 

Dansville families in need of food for Thanksgiving. They then collaborated with the HS 

PALS to provide Christmas food and gifts for our Aggie Family members in need. Our 

students, staff and several community members donated, which helped us to adopt 11 
families for the holidays. 

 

 

 Dansville High School students in Mr. Walter’s Street Law class had an opportunity to 

participate in Ingham County Teen Court. Our Aggies were able to participate in the legal 

proceedings for court cases involving teens, which provided students a real life 

understanding of our judicial system.  

 

 Dansville High School seniors and their parents had an opportunity to learn about 

educational financial aid and then had an opportunity to fill out their electronic FAFSA 

paperwork. The event was organized by Heather Lloyd and Ann Roboski from the Capital 

Area College Access Network (CapCAN).  

 

 The high school PALS raised funds for every middle and high school student to receive a 

white Aggie t-shirt for our basketball “black-out” games. The students also took time to 

have Graffiti Day, where they wrote positive messages or words on each others’ shirts. 

 

 Dansville’s FFA chapter sponsored the annual Mistletoe Dance, which had record 

attendance this year. The kids had a wonderful time at the special event. 

 

 Dansville’s National Honor Society partnered with the Red Cross to run a Blood Drive, 

which provided 34 pints of blood for people in need. 

 

 Dansville High School students had an opportunity to go on a college visit to the University 

of Michigan and to Western Michigan University. The trips were organized by Ann 

Robowski and funded with CapCAN grants. 

 

 Students in Mrs. Ebert’s biology classes visited the “Human Body Exhibit” at the Grand 

Rapids Museum. The students enjoyed this presentation which travels nationally to various 

museums each year. 

 

 Dansville High School’s Drama Club performed A Walk in the Woods to students 

throughout the district. The students are already hard at work on their next production, 

which will be performed in March for our community. 

 

 Matt Hubinger, Shawn Walter, Leah Braman and Tania Dupuis attended professional 

development at Ingham ISD on the newly adopted Michigan Social Studies standards.  

 
 


